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December 26,1998

Paul W. Sinn
Radiation Safety Officer
Paul Sinn Testing Services, Inc.
300 S. Euclid Street
Marissa, IL 62257

Dear Mr. Sinn:

This acknowledges receipt of NRC Form 241 dated December 21,1998, and the $1,100.00
application fee, which you submitted to report proposed activities in NRC jurisdiction under the
authority of the generallicense pursuant to 10 CFR 150.20. Your Agreement State License
No. IL-01670-01 is recognized as valid for the proposed use of licensed material as described
in this initial application not to exceed 180 days in calendar year 1999.

Deletion of specific work locations or work sites, work site contacts, addition and/or deletion of
dates of work, or changes in the equipment to be used when there is no change in the activity
to be conducted or the radioactive material to be used are considered clarifications and as
such, do not require a fee. However, a $200 fee is required whenever you revise the initie!

* NRC Form 241 to include additionallocations of work; when you propose to use different
radioactive materials; or you plan to perform additional work activities not previously approved
by NRC.

When submitting clarifications of proposed dates and locations of work, please include the
. Location Reference Number assigned to a particular work location. This information can be
found on the approved NRC Form 241, attached.

Please provide us a copy of your renewed Illinois license when received.

We appreciate your cooperation. Should you have questions conceming this letter or other
aspects of working in NRC Jurisdiction under reciprocity, please contact me at 630/829-9840.

Sincerely,

Marcia J. Pearson
Nuclear Materials Program Assistant i
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